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Pupil Rights Group – Autumn Newsletter
First of all, we would like to take this opportunity to say ‘hello’ and introduce ourselves as the new Pupil Rights Group 2022/23…
· Y3 - Francesca and Fowler 

· Y4 - Oliver and Rosie 
· Y5 – Lexi and Layth
· Y6 - Ethan and Millie 
Our role is to meet regularly to discuss new ideas that address global learning, school-based incentives, charities and fundraising projects that aim to tackle global issues and to educate others about the impact that we can have on our local area. Each term, we will be publishing our Pupil Rights Group newsletter to share with you the incredible work that we have been doing as a school to help each other, our community and our wider world!
So, what have the Pupil Rights Group been busy doing in the Autumn Term?

· Harvest festival food bank donations – we have supported school with the collection of harvest donations to send to The Mustard Tree at Little Hulton to help the local community with accessing food supplies, during the colder months.
· Energy Saving assembly – we planned, researched and delivered an assembly to the rest of school all about how we can save energy and be savvy with our saving! We shared lots of facts about how to conserve energy and reduce bills in the cost of living crisis. 
· Be Brave Be Strong Song – we chose a signature Pupil Rights song that we have been leading and practising in school with the rest of the children. The song that we chose inspired us to be warriors (eco-warriors), knowing that God’s love and strength is guiding us. Check it out: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=w5qca3aJ_sI 
· PC Paul McGovern (MBE) and Greater Manchester Police – in Key Stage 2 we completed the Actions Have Consequences project led by PC Paul McGovern from HMP Manchester and PC Cath from GMP to raise awareness of how to stay safe. We welcomed PC Paul and PC Cath into our school and gave them a tour of St. Andrew’s. The highlight of the day was winning the plaque for our Pupil Rights Group notice board for outstanding participation by the Juniors. Well done Key Stage 2! 
Remember to check out our Pupil Rights Group page on the school’s website to keep up to date with our Global Learning Journey and the amazing work going on in school! � HYPERLINK "https://standrewsmethodistschool.co.uk/notice-board/pupil-rights-group/" �https://standrewsmethodistschool.co.uk/notice-board/pupil-rights-group/� 








